
  
Help CFEC Serve You Better at this Challenging Time 
 
CFEC and ADFG staff are hard at work trying to keep everyone fishing during the COVID-19 
pandemic. 
   
Due to current staffing challenges, we strongly recommend that folks utilize the CFEC online 
licensing system for quick and efficient service.  
 
If you are unable to obtain your permit or vessel license using the online service, we 
recommend that you navigate to our forms page to download and print the necessary 
documents, which can then be mailed to CFEC.  For your convenience, all forms on the CFEC 
website are now 'fillable' (type the information instead of writing – then print).  
  
We really enjoy talking to fishermen, but in the current COVID-19 work environment, the less 
time we spend on the phone discussing forms, the quicker we can get down to processing your 
licensing needs and get you and your crew out on the water.  
 
ONLINE LICENSING:   https://www.cfec.state.ak.us/Leon/#leon 
FORMS:  https://www.cfec.state.ak.us/mnu_Forms.htm#permitforms 
 
PLEASE HELP SPREAD THE NEWS.   
 
Thanks, and be well!  
 
Team CFEC 
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